
Welcome back Deer Park Families!  Hoping everyone had a nice 
Thanksgiving Break full of food, fun, and most importantly family!  

• As a reward for just participating in this year’s Fundraiser, the company gave us 10% 

of the proceeds back and All 8 teams were EACH able to order $350 worth of 

playground equipment thanks to your fundraising efforts.  Thank you once again for 

being an amazing school family!  

• This week we have the final chorus practices before our concert on Friday at 7 p.m. at 

River Ridge Performing Arts Center.  Tuesday is chorus practice for 4th and 5th grade, 

while Thursday is 2nd and 3rd grade.  

• We are bringing back the Holiday Shop for the boys and girls to do their shopping 

while at school!  Whether you celebrate Christmas, Hanukkah or Kwanzaa this is the 

perfect time to teach our children the gift of giving.  More information will come out 

on Facebook and in the Tuesday Folder.  

• Mark your calendars for Early Release Day on December 8th.  Also, our last day of 

school, to kick off the Winter Break is December 17th and students return on January 

4th.  

• Finally, we ask that you continue to screen your child for Covid like symptoms and 

keep them home when they are sick.  We don’t want to spread any illnesses.  The 

clinic would like to make a special request to have students, especially the youngers 

one, have an extra set of clothes in their backpacks.  

• Don’t forget you are invited to have lunch with your child in our outdoor garden.  We 

love to have families making memories!  

As always, wishing everyone a wonderful week! 

 


